
Upcoming Dates 

31/3/17— Break up for 

Easter holidays  

18/4/17— All Children 

back to school  

18/4/17—Easter Bonnet 

competition  

1/5/17—Bank Holiday, no 

school  

8/5/17—Year 6 SATs 

Week Commencing 

15/5/17—Year 2 SATs 

23/5/17—School photos  

Week Commencing  

26/5/17—Deadline for 

Year 5 Camping payments 

26/5/17— Break up for 

half term  

5/6/17—All children back 

to school  

28/6/17—Year 5 Camping 

trip  

21/7/17— Break up for 

Summer holidays  

 

Welcome to our newsletter! Newsletters will be sent home on the last Friday of every month. If 

there is anything you would like to see included in these newsletters please speak to the school 

office.  

School Website  

Our school website is updated daily with details of what is happening 

at school so please check it regularly to keep up to date with school 

life. You can find out lots of information on this site such as term 

dates, school menu, after school clubs, individual class information, 

governor details and lots more. The website address is:  

http://www.highstreet.plymouth.sch.uk/website 
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Increase in Price of 

School Meals  

As of Tuesday 18th April 

the price of school meals 

will increase to £2.10. 

Separate letters have 

been sent home and there 

is a copy on our website. 

Please can you ensure you 

pay your dinner money on 

the day or in advance.  

After School Clubs  

Letters have now gone home for 

next terms after school clubs. They 

will start on Monday 24th April and 

finish on Thursday 25th May.  

Once your child has been issued a 

place please can you pay the £5 for 

the 5 weeks upfront at the school 

office. If your child has a place on a 

club for a Monday it will only be £4 

to pay due to the bank holiday.   

Comic Relief 

Thank you for all of the donations 

for Comic Relief, we raised 

£145.73!! 

Congratulations! 

Congratulations to Mrs. 

Keeler who gave birth to a 

little boy last Wednesday. 



Coming Soon!  

High Street Primary Academy will soon be getting a 

Twitter page! More details to follow shortly.  

PE Kit  

Please can you ensure your child has the correct PE kit in school 

on the days they have PE. The required kit is:  

Plimsolls/trainers, plain white t-shirt or a school coloured 

t-shirt and black shorts. A tracksuit is optional for the 

colder months.  

All clothing should be clearly marked with your child’s 

name. 

This timetable will inform 

you what day your child's 

class has PE: 

Reception  Tuesdays 

Year 1  Mondays 

Year 2  Wednesdays 

Year 3  Mondays 

Year 4  Thursdays 

Year 5  Tuesdays 

Year 6  Wednesdays 

One to One Reading Club 

We are looking to find a team of adult volunteers to 

listen to our youngest children reading aloud at school; 

just 10 minutes a day, everyday.  

There’s no teaching involved, you just need to be a good 

listener and offer the odd word of encouragement.     

If you are interested in volunteering please speak to 

the school office who will give you a form to complete.  

Easter Bonnet Competition  

On Tuesday 18th April we will be    

having our Easter Bonnet competition. 

Please can children bring in their     

entries on this day, there will be      

prizes!  

We shall look forward to seeing all 

the creations. 

Year 3 Residential  

We hope all the year 3’s have had a 

great time on their residential trip.  

A Big Thank You!  

We would like to say a big thank you 

to Mrs. Radmore for co-ordinating 

the One to One Reading Club. 

Also, a big thank you to Mr. Holmes 

for taking the time to plant our 

bushes on the school grounds.  

Your help is very much appreciated.  

Breakfast Club  

From Tuesday 18th April the charge 

for our breakfast club will increase 

from 50p to £1. This is to ensure we 

can cover the cost of the food and 

staff required. 

Please can you pay your money on the 

daily or in advance. 

Many thanks for your continued      

support.  
Farewells 

Today we say a sad goodbye to Mrs. Taylor-May in       

Reception class and Mrs. Chambers in Year 2. We wish 

them both all the best for the future. 

After Easter Year 2 will be taught by Mrs. Ball in the 

morning and Mrs. Ball and Mrs. Burgess in the afternoon.  


